
“We invite you to come out to Essex County Turtle Back Zoo for our  
Safe Howl-O-Ween celebration. Come dressed in your costumes,  
trick-or-treat in our zoo neighborhood and enjoy a not-so-scary  
story. Add to your experience with our Spooky Storytime! The  
festive atmosphere will be enjoyable for children and parents will  
have peace of mind knowing their children are celebrating Halloween  
in a safe and controlled environment.”

Joseph N. DiVincenzo, Jr.

Joseph N. DiVincenzo, Jr.,  
Essex County Executive

and the Board of County Commissioners
Invite You to

Come trick-or-treating  
at the Zoo!

With candy stations throughout the grounds,  
everyone is sure to have a sweet time. 

Thursday, October 31 from 4pm to 8pm   
Essex County Turtle Back Zoo

Last admission 7pm
$3 admission for current Zoological Society Members;  

$5 general admission. 
All attendees must purchase a ticket; walk-up tickets will be available. This is a family-friendly event; bring 
your own reusable candy bag. Note: the zoo closes at 2pm on October 31 in preparation for the event. 
For tickets and more information, go to turtlebackzoo.com.

560 Northfield Avenue,  
West Orange, NJ 
TURTLEBACKZOO.COM 

COUNTY OF ESSEX DEPARTMENT OF PARKS,  
RECREATION & CULTURAL AFFAIRS

STORYTIME

 

SPOOKY STORYTIME
 ADD ON TO YOUR SAFE HOWL-O-WEEN EXPERIENCE

4:15pm, 5:15pm, 6:15pm & 7:15pm
Wear your favorite Halloween costume, enjoy a spooky story read by  

a not-too-scary costumed character, play a game, and take home a creepy craft.  
Pre-registration only. Additional fee, not included with Howl-O-Ween admission. Choose 

the “Safe Howl-O-Ween with Spooky Storytime” option when purchasing your tickets.


